Subject: Physician Assistants (PA's) Prescribing Schedule 2 Prescriptions **Date:** Friday, September 24, 2021 at 5:30:54 PM Eastern Daylight Time

From: OK State Board of Pharmacy

To: Sandra Guckian

Physician Assistants (PA's) Prescribing Schedule 2 Prescriptions



Physician Assistants (PA's) Prescribing Schedule 2 Prescriptions for Outpatient Prescriptions

September 24, 2021

On Thursday September 16, 2021, the Oklahoma Academy of Physician Assistants (OAPA) sent an email to PA's advising them that they could now prescribe Schedule 2 prescriptions for outpatients to be filled by a retail pharmacy.

Prior to a meeting with the Oklahoma Board of Medical Licensure and Supervision (MD's and PA's), the Oklahoma State Board of Osteopathic Examiners (DO's), the OAPA and the Oklahoma State Board of Pharmacy, the OAPA sent out another email advising PA's to hold off writing Schedule 2 prescriptions for outpatients until matters could be resolved between the participants of the meeting.

Currently, PA's shall not write Schedule 2 prescriptions for outpatients until certain

issues are resolved and there will be notification of approval when that occurs.

This does not prohibit PA's from writing orders for a Schedule 2 drug for immediate or ongoing administration on site in a hospital facility.

For additional information, contact:

the Pharmacy Board at (405) 521-3815 or via email at

Pharmacy@pharmacy.ok.gov



OKLAHOMA STATE BOARD OF PHARMACY

Questions? Contact Us

STAY CONNECTED:



SUBSCRIBER SERVICES:

Manage Preferences / Unsubscribe | Help

This email was sent to sguckian@nacds.org using GovDelivery Communications Cloud on behalf of: Oklahoma State Board of Pharmacy · 2920 N Lincoln Boulevard, Suite A · Oklahoma City, OK 73105

GOVDELIVERY